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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Mrs Cotterill (our Science Lead) has arranged for Year 6 to attend a KS2 STEM day at 
RAF Cosford sponsored by the RAF Youth STEM Team on Monday 20th March.  
 
Throughout the day, children will have the opportunity to take part in 4 STEM-based 
activities as well as having the opportunity to look around the museum itself. 
 
The cost of the visit is £12. There are only 30 spaces available for the trip and places will be 
allocated on a first-come-first-served basis.  
 
Children will need a packed lunch for the day and will leave from, and return to school at 
normal time. Alternative arrangements will be made at school for those not attending. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for children who are interested in STEM to get a more in-
depth look into career opportunities within science, technology, engineering and maths. If you 
would like your child to attend, please give consent and payment via ParentPay as soon as 
possible as we are anticipating that spaces will fill up fast! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 6 Team & Mrs Cotterill 
 
 

tel:01827213900
mailto:woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

